
 

 

Business Monitoring and Planning Department visit GPIC 

Under the excellent relations between our two companies, Petrochemical Industries 

Company (PIC) and Gulf Petrochemical 

Industries Company (GPIC), Business    

Monitoring and Planning Department 

represented by the Acting Manager \ Mrs. 

Abeer Sadiq Maarafi, and Mr. Meshal Ali 

Al Ali, Senior Analyst Business 

Monitoring and Planning – Aromatics, 

has visited the GPIC in the Kingdom of 

Bahrain on 12 July 2018. In which the aim of the visit is to discuss the communication 

protocol and to 

get adherence 

between the 

two partners, 

which was 

developed by 

Business 

Monitoring 

1Mrs. Abeer Maarafi and Dr. Abdulrahman Jawahery 

2 Side from the visit 
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Department that express the successful cooperation between PIC and GPIC to 

achieve satisfactory results in all works aspects. 

The purpose of this protocol is to contain the transmission of periodic reports and to 

define the responsibilities of the focal points between the two entities through the 

identification of periodic information transfer plans and the identification of key 

messages need to organize the relationships between the two partners.  

Dr. Abdulrahman Abdul Hussain Jawahery, the President of the GPIC, welcomed the 

company's representatives and praised the project presented by PIC which is 

considered as one of the best practices of cooperation between the two companies. 

After that, a comprehensive meeting was held with the GPIC concerned team headed 

by Mr. Jihad Khalfan, the Director of Finance and Marketing. The details of the 

protocol were discussed, and comments were adopted for the final draft, Further, it 

has been decided to issue final version of the protocol by the end of July 2018. 


